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December 17, 2021 

 
 

To:  Aviation Users Advisory Board (AUAB) 
 

The next meeting of the Aviation Users Advisory Board is scheduled for Friday, 
December 17, 2021 at 10:00 AM being held in the Commissioner’s Conference 
Room at the John O. Morton Building.  Microsoft Teams access is also available 
and the access information is below: 
 

Microsoft Teams meeting  

Join on your computer or mobile app  
Click here to join the meeting  
Or call in (audio only)  
+1 603-931-4944,,745336805#   United States, Concord  

Phone Conference ID: 745 336 805#  

Find a local number | Reset PIN  

Learn More | Meeting options  

Approval of Minutes- October 8, 2021 

 Chairman’s Comments 
 

 Public Comment  

 Set AUAB Meeting Schedule for 2022 

 Election of AUAB Officers for 2022 

 Introduction- Natasha Field (AUAB Clerk) 
 

  New Business 
    
 Jaffrey Airfield –Silver Ranch- UAS Presentation- Jason Leavitt, UAS Planner 
  
 Legislation 

2022-2644 (HB-1292) Permitting the use of Drones on the statewide trail system 
 
Alton Bay Ice Runway Status 

 
   
  

  
   
   

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NzZlNTNhNTEtYjYzNS00YmQ3LWI1MGMtZjI5ZGVlODM2YTI4%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22992deae9-1c4c-42c8-a310-5088af55ba74%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%228b5dffc4-731f-4365-8009-3f4f58bf1712%22%7d
tel:+16039314944,,745336805# 
https://dialin.teams.microsoft.com/f7a647af-ea74-46b0-81b7-19cbfe838a27?id=745336805
https://mysettings.lync.com/pstnconferencing
https://aka.ms/JoinTeamsMeeting
https://teams.microsoft.com/meetingOptions/?organizerId=8b5dffc4-731f-4365-8009-3f4f58bf1712&tenantId=992deae9-1c4c-42c8-a310-5088af55ba74&threadId=19_meeting_NzZlNTNhNTEtYjYzNS00YmQ3LWI1MGMtZjI5ZGVlODM2YTI4@thread.v2&messageId=0&language=en-US
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Old Business 

 Airport Update- Handout 

 TSA Passenger 

 Airway Toll  
          

 
 
  
 
Executive Session – if necessary. 
 
 


